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May kindly see the observations of Secretary (TW) vide

para 198/ante please.

This is regarding a meeting held on 6/7/2005 in connection
with the issue of permanent shelters for the Great Andamanese
and Onges affected by earthquake and Tsunami. As directed,
minutes has been issued and Office copy placed at page 196 /C,

for reference please.

The Secretary (TW) had directed to know position with
regards to point no: 3,5,7,8 & 9 of the minutes.

In this connection, it is proposed that we may send a Letter /
signal to the Superintending Engineer, APWD and Executive
Engineer, Minor Irrigation Division, APWD, Hut Bay with

regards to point no: 3, 5, 7 and 9. With regards to point no:8, a -

team of Officers lead by Director (TW) visited Strait island on
25.7.2005 to discuss various issues relating to the pattern of
new houses for the Great Andamanese. A meeting was held in
the community hall at Strait Island with the Great Andamanese.
The Minutes of the meeting has been issued and concerned file

has been processed for the perusal of Secretary (TW) please.

Submitted for approval please.
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